
Shropshire & Powys Advanced Riders (S.A.P.A.R.) 
ELECTION OF COMMITTEE 28th October 2020 

ELECTION RULES: 

• Only fully paid up members of RoSPA and SAPAR, including pillions and associates, 

o are eligible to vote 

o can nominate someone for the committee 

o can be nominated for the committee 

• All officers and committee members retire annually. They can stand for re-election. This does NOT mean that they are automatically elected. Other people can be 

nominated for the same roles. If two or more people are nominated for the same role, the group members present and entitled to vote will choose one of them by 

vote. 

• You can nominate yourself or someone else either  

o before the AGM (secretary@saparweb.com) or  

o at the AGM 

• You cannot nominate someone who has not agreed to be nominated. 

 

COMMITTEE OFFICERS (considered to be essential to the running of the group) 

Office Currently Nominee 

 
Proposed by 

 
Seconded by 

Voted 

Yes / No 

Chairman Rob Hall Rob Hall    

Vice-Chairman      

Secretary Helen Parker Helen Parker    

Treasurer David Rogers David Rogers    

Membership Secretary Tina Kelly Tina Kelly    

Training Officer      

Training Co-ordinator Robin Padgett Robin Padgett    

 



Shropshire & Powys Advanced Riders (S.A.P.A.R.) 
COMMITTEE MEMBERS 

Office Currently Nominee 

 
Proposed by 

 
Seconded by 

Voted 

Yes / No 

Publicity Kevin Fletcher Kevin Fletcher    

Facebook      

Clothing Ken Swinton     

Website manager Ken Swinton Ken Swinton    

Assistant Website manager David Rogers David Rogers    

Social Events Charles Bridgeman Charles Bridgeman    

Monthly Sunday ride 

coordination 
  

   

Members *      

 
Names in the nomination column above indicate committee members who are willing to stand for re-election.  This does not preclude any member being nominated for 
any role on the committee.   
 
*We are restricted in the number of committee members who do not have specific roles as we are limited by the constitution to 14 committee members. 
 
COMMITTEE ROLES 

Being a member of the committee is an opportunity to contribute to the direction and organisation of the group. New ideas, skills and enthusiasm are necessary to sustain 

the group. Therefore, nominations are invited from the members to stand for the committee.  

We welcome people being on the committee even if they do not wish to have particular responsibilities but wish to add to the debate that takes place and contribute to the 

future of the group. Having said that, some members do tasks for the group but are not on the committee. 

The current committee members have provided a description of their roles to give all members an idea of what is involved. It is hoped that this is useful and encourages 

members to consider joining the committee. However, it will be the new committee who determines priorities and how they will work together.  

New committee members will be supported with a hand-over.  

The Nominee must be willing to stand for the Committee and to attend monthly Committee meetings. If you wish to be nominated for the committee, let Sally McMillan 

know either on secretary@saparweb.com before the AGM or on the day. 


